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2nd August 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends & Colleagues, 
 
Discounts on ESMINT Membership & Congress registration 
 
On behalf of the ESMINT Board, we would like to inform you that all members of your 
Society are invited to become members of ESMINT, the European Society of Minimally 
Invasive Neurological Therapy, with a discount of 20% on the regular membership fee – full 
membership of ESMINT is available to you for €96 (normally €120) per annum. 
 
ESMINT membership brings many benefits, notably a €130 discount on face-to-face 
registration the ESMINT Congress registration fee and you are warmly invited to be a part of 
ESMINT 2024, taking place 4 – 6 September 2024 in the Palais du Pharo, Marseille, France. 
 
For those unable to come to Marseille, digital attendance is available at €100 and congress 
attendees and ESMINT members may also access recordings free of charge after the event. 
 
ESMINT’s annual Congress is the neurointerventional event of the year in Europe and brings 
together a multidisciplinary group of key opinion leaders, researchers and practitioners 
working in the field. Both ‘young ESMINT’ and our angiosuite personnel colleagues have 
each have a dedicated parallel session. Check out the scientific programme HERE. 
 
Alongside the cutting-edge science, there are ample networking opportunities: on Thursday 
4th September, you can join participate in a 5k run or a poolside yoga class before the start 
of the programme. And that same evening all are warmly invited to register for the 
Networking Event, taking place at the fabulous Les Halles de la Major. 
 
The Congress takes place in the stunning Palais du Pharo, an imposing building originally 
built by Emperor Napoleon III for Empress Eugénie. It features a large auditorium for the 
programme and ample floorspace for the Exhibition which never fails to interest – as well as 
sea views from the terraces. 
 
We hope that you will be inspired to become a member of ESMINT and to attend our 
Congress – if not this year, then the next. 
 
In the meantime, if you would like more information or if you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch with our Office Team at office@esmint.eu. 
 
Very best wishes, 
The  ESMINT Team 
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